
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 375 
RE: Missing CLM Records on the Pacer Stacktrain Network - RESTORED 
 
 
 
To All Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
The programming changes that the UPRR made last Friday for Homeland Security 
requirements from the Federal Government have been backed out.  CLM activity for 
customers has been restored.  
 
Thank you for your patience with this matter.  If you have any questions regarding your 
shipments, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain Representative. 
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